No.CL1l/ 23R /

H.P. Forest Department. Zg:,—-—
adi
Dated Kullu, the/ ‘q October 2021/ Amrit M hotsay
From: - Divisional Forest Officer,

Wild Life Division, Kullu.

To: - Sr. Executive Engineer,
Hydel Channel & B.G. Division,
BBMB Sundernagar, H.P.

Subject: - Request to obtain Eco Sensitive Zone Certificate for proposed C/O
Hydro Electric Power Project Baggi (2X21 MW) in Tehsil Balh,
District Mandi H.P.

Sir, /qé = 5
Kindly refer to your office letter No.744/16-W dated 15-09-2021, on
the subject cited above.

2 In this regard, it is informed that as per the field report received from
the RO, Wild life Sundemagar, the proposed site for C/O Hydro Electric Power
Project Baggi (2x21 MW) in Tehsil Balh, District Mandi H.P. does not fall within the
boundary of Bandli Wild Life Sanctuary as well as its Proposed Eco-Sensitive Zone.
The aerial distance of above mentioned C/O Hydro Electric Power Project Baggi
(2x21 MW) from the boundary of Bandli Wild Life Sanctuary & its proposed Eco-
Sensitive Zones is as under:-

Sr. Name of Proposal Distance from the | Distance from the
No. Boundary of Wildlife | Boundary of proposed
Sanctuary. Eco-Sensitive Zone of
Wildlife Sanctuary.
Bandli WLS. Bandli WLS.
). Hydro Electric Power 11.500 km 11.450 km
Project Baggi (2x21
MW) in Tehsil Balh.

This is for favour of information please.
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